Ref: FOI/00179/CMICB
03 January 2023

Your Request:

Please could you provide the name and contact details for the senior
person responsible for the referenced contract.

“Please see the link for my Freedom of Information Request to NHS
Liverpool Clinical Commissioning Group -
https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/request/the provision of telehealth te
ch#incoming-2159875

Our Response:

Following the disestablishment of Clinical Commissioning Groups (CCGs) on 01
July 2022 and their statutory functions and responsibilities inherited by NHS
Cheshire and Merseyside ICB, NHS Cheshire & Merseyside ICB’s person
responsible for the digital transformation initiatives, such as telehealth, is
Natalia Armes, Associate Director of Transformation.

NHS Cheshire & Merseyside ICB does hold the information you have requested
regarding the direct email address for Natalia Armes. However, the direct email
addresses of staff members are considered by NHS Cheshire & Merseyside
ICB to constitute ‘personal information’ under the Data Protection Act and, as a
result, are exempt from disclosure under section 40(2) of the Freedom of
Information Act 2000.

You can however contact NHS Cheshire & Merseyside ICB with any enquiries
for staff via our general enquiries email address at:
enquiries@cheshireandmerseyside.nhs.uk
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